An

Bord Board Direction
Pleanala BD-015944-24
ABP-318491-23

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
Meeting dated 26/03/2024.

The Board decided, generally in accordance with the Inspector's recommendation,
that the proposed development does not fall within the scope of Section 182A of the
Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended, and that the applicant be
directed that a planning application should be made directly to Kerry County Council.

Board Member Date: 27/03/2024

Chris McGarry . R
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